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Message from the Guest Editors

Venous thromboembolism (VTE) is a chronic disease that
affects nearly 10 million people every year worldwide.
Cardiovascular disorders (CVDs) remain the most common
cause of death in Europe. Both VTE and CVD are associated
with potentially preventable morbidity and mortality. All
novel direct oral anticoagulants introduced in the last few
years have shown a favourable benefit–risk balance in
terms of efficacy and safety profile, both in the prevention
of thromboembolic events in atrial fibrillation and in the
prevention and treatment of VTE.

Ongoing research is, nowadays, focused on intensifying the
use of oral anticoagulants in different clinical indications
and, at the same time, on developing safer anticoagulant
drugs, as well as improving diagnostic strategies and
further personalizing approaches for the prevention and
management of thrombotic disorders. The aim of this
Special Issue is to highlight recent advances related to the
prevention, diagnosis, treatment and prognosis of several
thrombotic conditions.
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Message from the Editorial Board

There has been an explosion of gene and target based
research and therapeutics in the multitude of fields that
compose clinical medicine. The Journal of Clinical
Medicine’s (JCM) staff and editorial board are dedicated to
providing cutting edge, timely, and peer-reviewed articles
covering the diverse subspecialties of clinical medicine.
The journal publishes concise, innovative, and exciting
research articles as well as clinically significant articles and
reviews that are pertinent to the myriad of disciplines
within medicine. The articles published are relevant to both
primary care physicians and specialists. The journal’s full-
texts are archived in PubMed Central and indexed in
PubMed. Please consider submitting your manuscripts for
publication to our journal and check us out on-line!
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